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NSE CONSULTING, LLC
3141 P STREET, NW
WASHINGTON, BDC 20007

June 28, 20187

Squash on Fire

3307 M Street, NW
Suite 400

Washington, DC 20007

Attention: Anthony Lanier

Dear Anthony,

I am writing to notify you that as set forth in Section 3, Terms and Termination, of the Services
Agreement dated November 7, 2017 between NSE Consulting and Squash on Fire, the agreement is now

terminated.

Thank you very much for your business.

Sincerely, :

JE-SPE-000094



